
Dear Students; 

Last week all of you did an amazing job. I want to meet with you on the first class of your 

schedule this week. Together, we will discuss the activity for the week and you will have a 

chance to complete the activity on your own after. You will also receive a new log that is 

now 100 minutes. Remember all good decisions lead to better ones. Can’t wait to see you 

guys.  

Stay safe, 

Coach Schimer 

  

 


